BPW Meeting June 19, 2013.

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

4, East Johnson Street Reconstruction

As this is a WDOT bid project, no formal WDNR permit is required. However, an
erosion control plan will be created and implemented.

22.  North Shore Dr & Bedford Street Storm Box Replacement
This project will include land disturbance over 4000 square feet, which will
require a City Engineering Erosion Control permit. The storm box replacement
requires a Chapter 30 permit from the WDNR; this permit has been received.
(Eric Dundee, City Engineering)
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